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       Spring is here! 

April has brought another circuit breaker closure.  We have our fingers crossed that on April 19, Dr. Bonnie will 

reopen BC and we can get back to art in the barn. If we cannot meet indoors, we will look at options of meeting 

outdoors as the weather warms.   

Thanks to the maintenance committee, the Spring Cleaning of the Barn is complete.  It smells wonderful, windows 

are clear, and the spiders are gone. It is safe to look up now.  

Coming Soon:   The Program Committee is working with musicians and will be presenting music for your enjoyment 

when we are safe to gather again.  

We have been working hard on grants and I think you will be pleasantly surprised at the new additions to the Red 

Barn when we reopen.  Some of the new items will be Table easels, tables, refrigerator, tankless hot water heater 

and a coffee machine.  

The Red Barn is hosting a Virtual Exhibit of Art that Represents Sicamous and Area. Check out our website for 

more information and to see everyone’s art.  If you submit your art you will be in a draw for a $100 gift card.  

You have until April 30 so send your entry to info@eaglevalleyartscouncil.com 

 

Coming Events: May 1- Outdoor Market at the Red Barn  

Time: 11am to 2 pm    - Live Music- Bedding out Plants- More 

  Tables are free for members of EVAC and $5 for others.  (Tables and tents provided) 

If you would like to have a table for your creations or volunteer to help, contact Mary Walters at 

waltersmb7491@gmail.com or Joy Neish at joyneish@gmail.com  

    
  

Barn Boards  

The program will continue when we are reopened.  We have enjoyed meeting the new visitors through this 

program and will continue to encourage painting.  

 

The Brush and Palette:   

The wall theme is Spring. Bring your pictures when we reopen 

  

Dody’s Art for Everyone:   

We are looking forward to when we can safely meet again. 

  

EVAC Photography Group:  We finally had a field trip with the warmer weather.  Find our pictures on our 
facebook page.  https://www.facebook.com/groups/208050112886    
   

 
  

““Nothing is impossible, the word itself says 'I'm possible'! 

  

 

mailto:info@eaglevalleyartscouncil.com
mailto:waltersmb7491@gmail.com
mailto:joyneish@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/208050112886
https://www.facebook.com/groups/208050112886

